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BDS-256 / DCM-480 MOUNTING WARNING 
 
 
 
 
The following note has been added to the DCM-480 General Assembly drawing 
BDS-168-B586: 
 
WARNING: Mounting screws on the bottom of the box cannot exceed 
0.125" (1/8") depth into the DCM enclosure. 
 
Please add this note to your drawing. 
 
When mounting the enclosure, you must be certain that the screw does not go 
into the bottom of the housing by more than 1/8". Screws that go more than 1/8" 
into the housing will electrically or mechanically damage the unit. 
 
This notice applies only to the rectangular ("shoebox") model and not to the rack 
mount model currently being produced. The "shoebox" model is no longer in 
production. 
 
For more information, contact Albércorp. 
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